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March 25, 2020 
 
 
 
Habari gani (greetings) community: 
 
 
Unfortunately, we are in the midst, of a health crisis as the Corona Virus has engulfed all levels of the 
societal mainstream.  Major events all-across the world are being postponed or cancelled due to the 
problem. An example would be the Olympic Games that were scheduled, July 2020 in Japan, but have 
been postponed for one year. 
 
In Boston, the Black Community Information Center Inc. has been making preparation for the historic 34th 
annual "Malcolm X Memorial and Awards Breakfast" scheduled for May 16, 2020. However, because of the 
previously mentioned Corona Virus crisis, the "Breakfast " event is being postponed and rescheduled for a 
future date of September 25, 2020 if all goes well as expected. 
 
We appreciate the support and participation of the community in the "Breakfast" in years past, present and 
future.  More information will be coming, and we encourage everyone to keep an eye out for updates and 
plan your respective calendars in order to attend. 
 
 
In unity, 
 

Sadiki Kambon 
Sadiki Kambon, Director 
Black Community Information Center Inc. 
 
                                                                           


